
 

16825 24 Mile Rd  |  Macomb, MI 48042 
586-781-9151  |  Fax: 586-781-8673  |  www.LutheranNorth.com 

 

CLASS OF 2028 – BECOME A MUSTANG! 
www.LutheranNorth.com/becomeamustang 

 
 

As you consider a Lutheran North education for your child, our admissions department is here to help! The best way to stay connected is to subscribe 

to the Monthly Admissions Newsletter, attend an event from the list below, or schedule a tour at your convenience. We also encourage current 8th 

graders to take part in our “Mustang for a Day” program. This program allows students the opportunity to shadow a Lutheran North student and see 

what life as a Mustang is all about. Please feel free to contact us to learn more and find out if Lutheran North is a good fit for you! We are committed to 

supporting and guiding your family through this process. Thank you for your interest in Lutheran North & GO MUSTANGS! 
 

 

                                   Renee Finkel, Director of Admissions 

CONNECT 

ANYTIME! 

• Subscribe to our Admissions Email Newsletter (www.lutherannorth.com/admissions-newsletter) 
to receive announcements, reminders, and invitations to upcoming special events. 

• Inquire with our Admissions Dept. to ask questions and schedule a tour! 
• Join our Facebook group we created for future Mustang families that is coming soon! 

ONLINE 

REGISTRATION 

 

For your convenience, you can apply online! The application fee is only $150 through January 31st. 

After that date, the fee increases periodically, so be sure to apply quickly! 

FUTURE  

MUSTANG  

DAY 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 30th, 2023 (9:00AM-12:00PM) 
 

8th graders and parents are invited to experience life as a member of the Mustang family at Lutheran North's much-

anticipated, annual Future Mustang Day! This exciting morning will be packed full of fun, food, and fellowship!  This 

event is open to all 8th graders and parents as they will get the chance to meet their future teachers and classmates 

while also learning about the programs, curriculum, and culture we offer! 

HIGH SCHOOL 

PLACEMENT TEST 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 11th, 2023 & SATURDAY, DSECEMBER 9th,2023 (8:30AM-11:30AM)  

It is important prospective students take this test to help determine course selections for high school. Students may 

attend either date. The test is free to 8th graders who have registered. On both of these dates, Principal John 

Reincke and Assistant Principal Tim Hardy will be available for a Q&A session with parents. 

Q & A  

SATURDAYS 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 11th, 2023 & SATURDAY, DSECEMBER 9th,2023 (8:30AM-11:30AM)  

Principal John Reincke and Assistant Principal Tim Hardy will share information with parents that helps smooth the 

transition to high school for your child. You do not need to register, just come to the Media Center for a continental 

breakfast and to meet the administrators! 

ACADEMIC 

ORIENTATION & 

9th GRADE COURSE 

SELECTION 

TUESDAY, MARCH 5th, 2024 (7:00PM) 

All parents and incoming freshmen Mustangs are encouraged to attend and preview their academic options for their 
freshman year at Lutheran North. Students will be encouraged to submit their course selections at this event. If 
necessary, current grades, teacher recommendations, and high school placement test results will be used as evaluation 
tools to help in course selections. 

FRESHMEN & 

TRANSFER 

ORIENTATION 

TBA 
 

New students (9th grade & transfer) will come to their final orientation and be given class schedules and locker 
assignments. Students will test their lockers, follow their schedule, and familiarize themselves with the Lutheran 
North hallways. 
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